From: roger.forste il (|

Sent: 31 August 2021 17:22

To: Planning Policy Internet

Subject: Local Plan

Dear Sir/Madam

| do hope that the local plan will include use of the Submarine Escape Tank as a diving recreation venue. Years ago
Andark Diving with MOD permission facilitated divers using the tank. | have done several dives in it and | would
welcome its reopening. The next nearest indoor dive tank is NEMO 33 in Brussels!

Regards

Roger Forster





